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Monday 15th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in Years 3 and 4 are currently participating in a Fundraising Enrichment.  

 

As December approaches, and we enter the season of ‘good will’ the children would like to give back to 

the local community. 

 

The children would like to make hampers for adults within our local area, particularly the older 

generation. 

 

We are looking for items suitable for an adult hamper such as soap, biscuits, tea bags, gift sets, 

mince pies etc. (No alcohol please) 

 

If you would like to donate an item for a hamper, please send these into school before  

Wednesday 1st December. (This is open to all year groups). 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs N Greenhalgh & Mrs C Wood 

(Fundraising Enrichment leaders) 
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